

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE



Dear fellow Residents,

5th February 2018



Star from Unique Health, together with Sr Linda will be hosting a medical information talk in the Lifestyle Centre on Wednesday 28th February @ 10h00 - 11h30. This is your opportunity to ask questions and clarify any concerns you may have about the medical care available in the village as well as the Care Centre.

Please RSVP to Jackie at reception (ext 200) by Friday 23rd February if you would like to join us.



Chris Edwards - Rescom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)